
  

 

Looking to Next Year  

The committee that has organised these events is made up of parents 

of children at the school. This year a large number of the parents will 

be leaving as their children move on to Secondary School. If you feel 

that you could help or want to get involved in anyway please contact 

the School Association on face book or via email.  

 

 

Summer 
Newsletter 

2023 

This year we have funded:- 

Wet play games - £1,500 

Books for the library - £2,200 

Yr 1 visit from  Graces Amazing 

Machines  - £520 

Yr 6 leavers  T’shirt/hoody - 

£900 

All funds currently not spent are 

going to modernise the school 

library. 

Thank you 

Thank you to all of you who came to our summer inflatables event. We 

hope you all had a good time. 

We raised an amazing £2289 

We certainly had fun gunging Mr Epton-Smith and Miss Lenton. And 

would like to say a big thanks to them both for volunteering to be 

gunged. Also to the other school staff who helped to put the event on.  

 

 

 

 

Thank you also to all of you who have volunteered in lend a hand form 

or by looking after our children so we as committee members can do 

what we do to provide these amazing events for the school.  

One further thanks to our families who support us In our different 

roles within the committee.  

 

Lets look back at our fund 

raising events this year:- 

Break the Rules Day - £300 

Xmas Disco - £685 

Xmas Bazaar - £4,564 

Easter Disco - £514 

Inflatables BBQ - £1,594 

Gunge the Teacher - £695 

In total as a school you helped 

to raise £8352 for the School 

Association.  That is amazing 

and has helped to fund many 

things for the students.  

Diary date 

The Annual General Meeting to elect the new 

committee will be held Thursday 28th September 

2023 @ 6.30pm -7 pm.  Please join us online or in 

person.  

More details can be found in the AGM letter  

Facebook: William Law School Association.  

Email: 

school.association@williamlaw.peterboroughsch.uk 



 

 

 

Registered Charity Number 1026549 

 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING (AGM) 

Thursday 28th September 2023 @ 6.30pm in school or 

 

Via Zoom link this will sent out in September with our nomination letter 

 

Hello to all Parents, Carers, Grandparents and families 
 
Each school year The William Law School Association (PTA) is required to hold an Annual General Meeting 
(AGM).  This year it will be on Thursday 28th September 2023 @ 6.30pm and everyone is welcome to join us 
in person or via the Zoom link which will be sent out in September.  
 
The School Association is a committee of parent/carer volunteers with the purpose of running school social 
events that raise funds.  This funding is then used to provide additional items for the school.  
 
The committee meetings are held once every 1-2 months and last between an hour to 2 hours.  It is very 
rewarding being part of the committee, and although hard work at times, we have a lot of fun organising and 
running these events.  Traditionally we run a Christmas Bazaar, Summer BBQ and discos’ for the children.  
 
As a registered charity we must stick to the rules of our constitution, which means there needs to be 20 
people attending the AGM to make the meeting valid and there has to be 12 committee members with all 
the main roles filled. (Chair, Vice Chair, Secretary, Treasurer and Deputy Treasurer) 
 
The AGM meeting only lasts half an hour please join us, we would love you to show your support.  In 
addition to the committee, we would also like to add to our lend-a-hand list of parents and carers who are 
willing to help at events. 
 
If you are interested in joining the committee, please look out for our nomination form which will be sent 
out in September or you can send your details and the role you are interested in via the email below. 
If you have any questions, please email us on school.association@williamlaw.peterborough.sch.uk and we 
will get back to you.  
 
I look forward to seeing you on Thursday 28th September 2023 6pm. 
 
Ellie Phillips  

Chairperson, William Law School Association 

mailto:school.association@williamlaw.peterborough.sch.uk

